
 
 

February 2019 

Water infrastructure related work continues for The 
Northern Road upgrade from February 2019 
The Australian and NSW governments are funding this work as part of 
the $1.6 billion upgrade of The Northern Road between Narellan and 
South Penrith 
Roads and Maritime Services and Sydney Water will carry out preparatory work for future 
water utility relocations in various locations along The Northern Road, between Bradley Street, 
Glenmore Park and Kings Hill Road, Mulgoa. The work will help with the relocation of essential 
water services to accommodate the widening of The Northern Road. 

The work will involve piling and preparation work for installing new pipes.  

The work will take place on weekdays between 7am and 6pm and Saturdays between 8am 
and 1pm from February to August 2019. There will be temporary lane closures on The 
Northern Road with traffic control measures in place. 

 
  

     

  
  



 

Contact 
If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact the project Community 
Liaison Manager on 1800 703 
457/Select 1/Select 6 or by email 
thenorthernroad@rms.nsw.gov.au 

 

Our work schedule 
The work will take place on weekdays 
between 7am and 6pm and Saturdays 
between 8am and 1pm from February till 
December 2019.  

How will the work affect you? 
Our work may be noisy at times and will involve loading and unloading trucks, use of excavation and 
piling equipment. Every effort will be made to minimise the impact on residents by: 

• Adapting our construction methods to reduce noise impacts as much as possible   

• Monitoring noise and vibration. 

Traffic changes 
Traffic control will be in place to guide motorists around the work. There will be lane closures on The 
Northern Road, which may affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of 
detour signs and traffic controllers. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 
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